
 

 

 
 

Washington D.C. Trip 2019 
 

 

As Salaamu Alaykum,  

 

It is our pleasure to announce that the eighth grade class trip to Washington, D.C. is scheduled to take place from 

Tuesday, October 29th, 2019 through Friday, November 1st, 2019, insha’Allah. 

 

 

Below is a quick reference to details of our trip: 
 

Date October 29-November 1, 2019 

Departure Tuesday, October 29 – 4:00 a.m. (early 

morning) 

Return Friday, November 1 - 2:30 a.m. (after 

midnight) 

Transportation Deluxe motor coach bus 

Cost $575.00 per passenger with a min. of 30 people 

(price incrementally increases with fewer people) 

 
 

The trip, insha’Allah, includes the following: 

 

 Round trip bus transportation 

 Hotel accommodations – quad occupancy for student rooms (4 students to a room) 

 Guided sightseeing 

 Capitol building tour 

 Library of Congress tour 

 National Archives visit 

 Guided tour of Arlington Cemetery 

 Guided tour of memorials 

 White House photo stop 

 Ford’s Theatre & Peterson House 

 Smithsonian Museum of African American History 

 Pentagon City Mall 

 Diyanet Center of America 

 

Details regarding how to register and pay (online) for the trip will be sent out  

at the beginning of the 2019-2020 school year insha’Allah.   

 

*Registration and payments will be due no later than Friday, September 13th, 2019* 


